

2022-07-11 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

- [Olivier Smith](#)
- [Scot Steele](#)
- [Marc Price](#)
- [Sandra Jackson](#)
- [Yan Yang](#)

Open Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Absent (but included here so they get the meeting minutes):

- [Kanagaraj Manickam](#)
- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)

Agenda

Standing Items:

- Review Open Action Items
- Review Issues in Gitlab

Specific Items for today:

- 2022.r1 - Planned Badges, Descriptions, and dependencies on releases - **Call for a separate working session**
- Improving Anuket Assured on the Web - **Call for separate working session**

Meeting Notes

- Olivier went over the suggestion for our meeting structure going forward. There will be Standing Items (see above) and specific items (see above). Everyone is free to propose agenda topics.

1. Olivier discussed the 2022 planning for Anuket Assured badges:

- Olivier will call for a separate meeting to discuss in more detail
 - [Scot Steele](#) and [Yan Yang](#) have volunteered to help with this task

2. Olivier suggested we finish planning our 2022 badges before we start work on the 2nd item of improving the Anuket Assured web experience.

Meeting Recording



GMT20220711-1...1920x1080.mp4